
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

As a school, we are excited to announce that we have just signed up to Numbots for all EYFS 

and Key Stage 1 children. For those of you who haven’t heard of it, it is a maths-based 

programme that focuses on improving your child’s recall and understanding of number bonds 

and addition and subtraction facts. 

Numbots Dress Up Day! 

On Thursday 22nd September, we will be having a launch day in school as a way to kick start 

the use of Numbots. As part of the launch, we are inviting all EYFS and Key Stage 1 pupils 

and staff to attend school dressed up as a robot!  

You may have some ideas of how your child could dress up for the day. Please do not buy 

expensive outfits, we have given some simple ideas for inspiration below and we have also 

attached a colouring picture of a robot which the children could pin to a t-shirt for their 

costume!  

We hope this will be a day to remember and will engage all children to use Numbots in and out 

of school. 

  

We look forward to seeing you and your outfits next Thursday.     
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kind regards, 

Mrs Brech  

Maths Lead 


